
Ben Rhydding PTA Newsletter February 2023. 

As we all look towards half term, we just wanted to update you on PTA events 

and news. 

BINGO: FRIDAY 10th MARCH 6.00pm 

This is a fun evening for all of the family with 3 games of bingo, Prizes for 

winners, a bar for the adults and tuck shop for the kids Tickets are now 

available to purchase on ParentPay (£3 for adults, £2 for kids). Entrance tickets 

will include the 1st games bingo sheet with sheets available on the night for 

games 2 and 3. 

CARNIVAL: MONDAY 1st MAY 

Just a heads up that we will be participating in the carnival again this year and 

we will be soon beginning to start our preparations for this year’s carnival.  If 

you would like to be involved in this please keep an eye out for up and coming 

meeting dates.  More information after half term. 

NEXT YEAR: 

Carrie Bridgen – chair, and Kirsty Smith – secretary, will be stepping down due 

to their children finishing primary.  Emily Brewster will remain as Treasurer.  

New committee parents will need to be found to continue the PTA.  If anyone 

is interested in taking either of these roles on, please email 

PTAChair@benrhydding.bradford.sch.uk 

After half term there will be more activities and fundraisers heading our way 

so please keep an eye out for these events. 

Have a great half term. 

Carrie, Emily, Kirsty and all the other PTA fabulous people. 


